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Helen Gregg

From: Lara Keller
Sent: Tuesday, 21 June 2022 12:12 PM
To: McNab.BruceJ[OSC]
Cc: Cathie Allen
Subject: FSS advice regarding DNA reporting

Good afternoon Bruce 
 
On Monday, 6th of June 2022, the Premier announced a Commission of Inquiry into Forensic DNA Testing in 
Queensland.  The Premier also announced that, moving forward, samples that fall into the category of ‘DNA 
insufficient for further processing samples’ would be profiled.   
 
On the 6th of June, the Forensic Register was amended to ensure that all crime scene samples with a quantitation 
value above 0.001ng/uL are amplified and results provided electronically to the QPS.   
 
I would appreciate if you could circulate this advice to your QPS colleagues.  
 
Thanks and Kind Regards 
Lara  

 

Lara Keller B App Sc (MLS), Grad Cert Health Mgt, MAIMS, CMgr FIML 
A/Executive Director 

Forensic and Scientific Services 
Prevention Division, Queensland Health  
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  w www.health.qld.gov.au/fss  

 
Queensland Health acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the land, and pays respect to Elders past, present and emerging.  
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